
 

 

Foreign Wire Payment Deadline 

Please submit any foreign wire requests to the Accounting Office by Thursday, December 
19th, to ensure payment before the holiday and winter closure.   

  

The Foreign Wire Payments quick reference guide may be helpful as a resource. 

  

Please note that the email to direct foreign wire requests to has changed 
to uwaccts@uwyo.edu. 

Contact Information   

Financial Affairs 
Old Main, Room 202H 
Phone: (307) 766-4340 

financialaffairs@uwyo.edu 
uwyo.edu/budget-finance/financial-affairs/ 
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